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From: Sarah Mills [mailto:lnfo@nopecincy.orgl 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 7:28 PM 2016 JUL 20 PH 2- 0 I 
To: PUCO ContactOPSB <contactopsb(5)puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project - 3 • i; •f'-\ ^^, 

O Li- VJ 
Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 

As a resident of Cincinnati and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central 
Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX). 

1 am strongly opposed to the proposed pipeline route. It may not matter to the executives at Duke- but 
my home is in the projected blast range. My 11 year old daughter, my 20 year old son, my husband, our 
2 family dogs, and 2 parakeets would all be killed. Not only am I concerned about my family's well being, 
I am concerned that my property value will collapsed. I have worked hard to buy a house and be a 
productive member of this community. We are not wealthy and a massive drop inour property value 
would be financially devastating. 
Please find another SAFER path. 
Respectfully, 
Sarah Mills 

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a 
danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship. 

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 720psi pressure and an accident or rupture 
could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1/3 mile. 

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to 
reject this pipeline 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards, 
Sarah Mills 
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